
April Recreation News

Excitement In The Air...

Rec People Love April!!!

There are warmer days on the horizon! No foolin'!

Pickleball Continues

Some folks just can't get enough! So, we have added
in a few more days of pickleball open play at
Converse Elementary School. Whether you are new
to the game or already addicted, come check out
pickleball on these last few days: April 9, 16 and 30
from 4:30-6:30 pm. We will provide the court space,
nets, paddles and balls! Please bring non marking
shoes and be ready to get hooked!

Adult Summer Softball Leagues

Registration Deadline is approaching!

April 10 Early Bird Deadline
April 17 Final Deadline
April 22 Manager Meeting/Schedules Posted
April 28 Season Starts!

Tuesday NEW 16" Softball ($300)
Wednesday Men's ($455/$480)
Thursday Church ($455/$480)
Friday Men's ($455/$480)
Sunday Coed ($455/$480)

Call for more information, (608) 364-2890 x3

Disc Golf Fun Tournaments

In 2014 we started offering monthly Disc Golf
Tournaments to adults 18 and older. They
were a HIT! Now that the temperatures are
warming up, we will have "singles" on the first
Friday, and "doubles" on the second Friday of
each month! Cost is $10/person and we pay
out 90%, 10% goes towards Hilliard Park Disc
Improvements, like the new signs pictured!

Because of the holiday and rainy forecast for
Friday, April 3rd, we will kick off the Disc
Tournament season next week. See you at 4:00 pm on Friday, April 10th!

Noteworthy Notes:

Krueger Haskell Golf Course is officially OPEN! www.kruegerhaskellgolf.com

Earth Day Celebration is in Riverside Park Saturday, April 25th 11:00am-2:00pm

We love Parks & Rec! Visit or call us anytime!

(608) 364-2890 1003 Pleasant Street Beloit, WI 53511


